CABINET OFFICE 70 Whitehall London SW1A 2AS 01-270 0101 From the Secretary of the Cabinet and Head of the Home Civil Service Sir Robin Butler KCB CVO Ref. A089/1325 19 May 1989 My dear Patrick, To keep you in touch, I attach a further exchange between Geoffrey Tucker and myself about his World Environmental Conference. I would be very glad to know whether you have heard anything further about this from Rodric Braithwaite. It would also be interesting to have Bryan Cartledge's view of whether this project is likely to take off. Subject to these enquiries and to Geoffrey Tucker's reply to my letter, I have had in mind to bring the proposed post to the attention of any retiring civil servant who may be interested, but leave it to such people to approach Geoffrey Tucker rather than put names forward myself. I am copying this letter and the enclosures to Terry Heiser and Charles Powell. Your eva, Sir Patrick Wright KCMG Foreign and Commonwealth Office



CABINET OFFICE

70 Whitehall London SW1A 2AS 01-270 0101

From the Secretary of the Cabinet and Head of the Home Civil Service Sir Robin Butler KCB CVO

Ref. A089/1324

19 May 1989

Many thanks for your letter of 8 May about your search for a Director General for the British Committee of the World Environmental Conference.

If you would be kind enough to send me a job description and a summary of the terms, I should be glad to see whether a retiring civil servant would be interested in it. I take it that the job you are referring to is the one which, in your original note, you were hoping Mr John Morgan would undertake. What has happened to him?

Geoffrey Tucker Esq 47 Essex Street London WC2R 3JF